
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mary Castetter [mailto: ]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 27, 2015 4:21 PM 
To: Rhoades, Wendy; Wells, Johnnie 
Cc: Summers, Sara S.; Tracy Watson 
Subject: RE: Updated backup for Garza Ranch cases 
 
That is fine. 
 
Mary Lee Castetter 
Sr. VP of Administration 
 
Texas Association of Builders 
313 E. 12th St., Suite 210 
Austin, Texas  78701 
 
512-476-6346 (phone) 
512-476-6427 (fax) 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Rhoades, Wendy [mailto:Wendy.Rhoades@austintexas.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 27, 2015 3:57 PM 
To: Mary Castetter; Wells, Johnnie 
Cc: Summers, Sara S.; Tracy Watson 
Subject: RE: Updated backup for Garza Ranch cases 
 
Ms. Castetter, 
I have relayed the request for postponement to the Applicant, however they are only agreeable to a 
postponement until the next Council meeting date of February 12th.  Could you let me know if this  date 
is agreeable to your group?   
 
Thank you, 
Wendy      
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